
Announcement of an International Open Competition  

for the Position of Mykolas Romeris University (Lithuania) Rector 
 

Mykolas Romeris University (MRU) Council announces an international open competition for 

the Rector’s position. The competition is organised according to the Order established by Mykolas 

Romeris University Council on February 6, 2015 No. 1UT- 5. 

A candidate for the Rector’s position must be of excellent reputation, hold a degree in science 

(art) and have teaching and managerial experience.  

            Applicants have to submit documents, attesting to the obtained academic scientific degree, 

teaching and managerial experience, a motivational letter, activity planfor 5-years  in the Rector’s 

position and other documents that a candidate finds applicable, indicating his / her competence, e-mail 

and other contact data. The candidate is responsible for all accuracy of the provided information. 

 Applications should be submitted via e-mail to: ps@mruni.eu or in person at the MRU 

Personnel Department (Ateities str. 20, Vilnius, Room I-204) by February 22th, 2019, 4.00 P. M. 

(Lithuanian time).  
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